
Buchanan, Rita 

RESIGNATION OF HOYT HILSMAN FROM THE NORTHWEST COMMISSION (District 7 
Nomination) 

Dear Terry, 

This is to notify you that I will be resigning from the NW Commission effective immediately. I appreciated very much the 
opportunity to serve on the Commission and hope that I can continue to be of service to the Pasadena community. 

Sincerely, 

Hoyt Hilsman 
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